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BARGAINS GALORE COMPLETES PHASE 2 !!
Bargains Galore is excited to announce that we are nearing completion of Phase 2, which is half of our New Retail Space!  The whole store will operate temporarily in this half until the entire retail area is completed.

Construction of Phase 3, which is the existing store, will be starting soon!  This area will then become the other half of our totally new retail space, completing Project RENOVATE! 
So, to transition to Phase 3 and due to the holiday season, Bargains Galore will need to close for a period of time.  We will be closed from December 8 through the first part of January.  A definite opening day is not yet known, due to construction variables; however, we will certainly publish our opening date via our marquee sign, answering machine, website and newspapers – Waupun Wednesday Action Shopper, The Neighbors newspaper & Beaver Dam Monday Mini newspaper.   

** When you come back in January, our store will be filled with all “new” merchandise just for you!

Even though the store will be closed, we will continue to accept donations at the Donation Center throughout the month of December and January.  The Center will be open during regular hours:  Thursday, 10 am – 8 pm, Friday & Saturday, 10 am – 2 pm.  (The Donation Center will be closed the week of Christmas and on New Year’s Day.)

In preparation for Phase 3, we need your help to completely clear out our store.  A store-wide BLOWOUT SALE is on the horizon!  Make plans to shop Wednesday, Dec. 3 – Saturday, Dec. 6.  
IMPORTANT:  We’re opening up a day early for this huge BLOWOUT SALE
to give you one more day of savings galore!
BLOWOUT SALE DATES:


Wednesday, December 3
10 am – 6 pm . . . 
50% OFF   Everything!!!


Thursday, December 4

10 am – 8 pm . . . 
50% OFF   Everything!!!




Friday, December 5

10 am – 2 pm . . . 
75% OFF   Everything!!!


Saturday, December 6

10 am – 2 pm . . . 
90% OFF   Everything!!!


Thank you for your continued support, patience and flexibility during Project RENOVATE.  
We appreciate you and look forward to seeing you in January!!









